
The South African Optometrist − December 2006

The Optometric Science Research Group is organizing a research and clinical symposium on ker-
atoconus. The symposium will be held at the University of Johannesburg on the 14 and 15 July 2007. 
This is a call for papers from researchers, academics, clinicians and students who have an interest in 
keratoconus. As far as we are aware, this is the first time a symposium on keratoconus will be presented 
in South Africa. An abstract detailing the essence of the presentation should be sent to Professor WDH 
Gillan or Ms M Richter before 31 March 2007. Presentations will be of 30 thirty minutes duration. 
Abstracts will be evaluated by a selection panel and authors will be informed of the panel’s decision 
in due course. Confirmation of receipt of the abstract will be forwarded to all prospective authors.    

CALL FOR PAPERS

K e r a t o c o n u s :  a  r e s e a r c h  a n d  c l i n i c a l  
s y m p o s i u m

WDH Gillan
Department of Optometry,  University of Johannesburg, PO Box 524,  Auckland Park, 2006  
South Africa
 
Fax: 011-489 2091

<wdhg@na.rau.ac.za>      <mrichter@uj.ac.za>
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